t N sFE VALLEY AUTH RITY
Chestnut t: t wer 11
Al .
AN 11 1979
Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Dire X
)ffice of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear ,.‘4'13{\‘[') Commission
Region II - Suite 3100
101 Marietta Street
Atlanta, Georgia 3030
Dear Mr. O'Reill
This is in response to C. E. Murph/'s December 20, 1978, letter,
RII:BRC 50-512/78-16, 50-519/78-16, -520/78-16, 50-521/78-16, regarding
activities at Hartsville Nuclear P .ant A and B which appeared to have
been in violation of NRC regulati ur responee to this infraction
item is provided 1 1@ enclosure
We have reviewed the subject inspe:tion report and find no proprietary
information in it.
Very tr vours,
E. Cilleland
Assistant Manager of Power
Enclosure

7903080 390
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Item 2.

Item 3.

ale

Control Unit Master File did contain SRN 2, SRN 4, SRN 6, and

SEN 7 to Revision 5 of Construction Specification N6C-875.

In order to prevent recurrence of routing errors for Construction
Specifications, the Hartsville Nuclear Plant Construction Project
Manager in a memorandum to the Director of Engineering Design
dated December 1, 1978 (HTN 761130 107), har requested that future
distributions of construction specifications be made directly to
the Supervisors of the Document Control Unics for Plants A and B,
respectively. This distribution change has been implemented by

EN DES as of this date to prevent recurrence of similar distribution
problems.

Quality Control personnel in Plant A did not have access to SRN 3,
SEN 4, and SRN 7 to Revision 5 of Construction Specification
N6C-875 because the SRN's were never received by the Plant A
Docurent Control Unit for the reasons discassed in item 1 above.
The request for direct distribution of SRN's and revisions of
construction specifications to the Document Control Unit of

each plant should alleviate the possibility of quality control
personnel in Plant A not having access to these documents.

An investigation by ®lant A personnel revealed that none of the
Category 1 earth and rock foundation and fill inspections per-

formed after issuance of SRN 3 up to the present were affected

by the content of SRN's 3, 4, 6, and 7. Subsequently, the integrity
of the Cotegory I earth and rock foundations ard fills placed during
this period of time 1is not in question as a result of this infractionm.

Cons*ruction Specification N6C-875 indeed had not been revised

witiiin 60 days from the date of issue of SRN's 3, 4, 5, 6, as required
in EN CES-EP 3.04, "EN DES Construction Specifications - Prepara-

tion, Review, and Approval." However, on December 7, 1978, Revision 6
to Construction Specification N6C-875 was issved incorporatiug

ERN's 3, 4, 5, 6, ¢«2d 7. On the date of issue of Kevisicn 6,

SEN 8 dated Octoter 25, 1978, and SEN 7 dated November 21, 1978, were
outstanding against che construction specificaticn. The NRC-OIE,
Region 11, Inspection Ripcrt coentainiug this infracticn was not received
by EN DES until December 27, 1975; at which time the 60-day revision
time frame specified in EN DES-E? 3.04 for revision of the construction
specification after issuance of SEN 8 had expired.

EN DES 1s presently revising Construction Specification N6C-875 to
incorpor e SRN8 and SRN 9. The revision shculd bYe completed by
larch 1, 1979.

In order to prevent recurrence of this situation, the 60-day revision
requiremcsts of EN DES-EF 3,04 have been reiterated and emphasized
to all atfected EN DES employees.



